
New Service  
NEW SCHOOL EFFECTIVENESS SERVICE OFFER
We have an exciting new offer for schools from  
the School Effectiveness Service aimed at supporting 
strong leadership and school effectiveness to ensure 
that every child achieves their full potential. The 
service provides support in a range of areas including: 

• Tailored school improvement support
• Tailored coaching and mentoring
• Headteacher appraisal
• Aspiring Headteacher Course
• New Headteacher Induction

Prices 
We are always focussed on keeping our price changes for WES Subscription  
Services as low as possible so that we continue to provide outstanding services  
that offer you real value for money. Your school’s bespoke price list can be found  
in your ‘my account’ space on the WES website.

Changes  
 
GOVERNOR SERVICES 
The existing GovernorHub and GovernorHub 
Knowledge subscriptions have been combined into 
one single discounted subscription and there will no 
longer be an option to subscribe to these separately.
 
GovernorHub is an online platform, allowing 
governing boards to keep track of meetings and 
papers in a data protection compliant system; 
enabling governors and governance professionals 
to communicate and store documents, membership 
details, meeting schedules and other information in 
one secure and accessible place.
 
GovernorHub Knowledge offers training and 
access to a knowledge bank that provides support 
when governors need it – giving governing boards 
confidence in their actions and the knowledge to  
be truly effective.

SCHOOLS ABSENCE INSURANCE SERVICE
As outlined in correspondence shared with schools 
earlier this year, the Schools Absence Insurance 
Service is being phased out and will not be available 
for academies to purchase from 1 September 2025.

HEALTH & SAFETY SERVICE 
From 1 September 2025, we will no longer be 
providing Kiln, Pottery and DT inspections meaning 
schools will need to purchase these services directly 
from elsewhere going forward.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact  
Health & Safety on 01926 412440.
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